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July 6, 2018

Mpr. Doug Leard

Assante Financial Management Ltd
Assante Vancouver Centre

Box 11558, 8/Floor 650 W Georgia Street
Vancouver, BC V6B 4N§

Dear Mr. Leard,

RE: PG Citizenship Award (Class of '75)
On behalf of the Point Grey Secondary community, I would like to thank you
for your continued generosity in supporting our grads. Enclosed you will find
a photograph of Nozomi Asaoka, who was the recipient of this year’s award,
in commemoration of the occasion.
We hope you will be able to share in the graduation ceremonies next year.
Yours sincerely,

&

Kal Gill
Principal

Encl.
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Nozomi Asaoka

5368 Trafalgar St
Vancouver, BC V6N 1B9
604 561-5830
nozomiasaoka@gmail.com
August 19, 2018

Dear Mr. Doug Leard,

| am very honoured and grateful to be the recipient of the Point Grey Class of '75
Citizenship Award. Thank you for your financial support towards my post-
secondary education.

During my five years at Point Grey, | made many fond memories. The sense of
community at school was very important to me. All of the staff and students
were like a second family to me, Point Grey became a second home and will
always have a special place in my heart.

| will be studying Biomedical Engineering at the University of British Columbia.
This summer, | had the opportunity to go to Toronto and shadow a cardiac
surgeon at St. Michael’s Hospital. Having been given the chance to observe work
in a hospital setting validated my desire to pursue a career in healthcare, either as
a biomedical engineer or as a doctor.

Receiving this scholarship has brought me one step closer to fulfilling my dreams.
It has motivated me to continue to stay involved with clubs and organizations at
school. | wish to give back to my community, and contribute in a meaningful way
to society, helping others as this scholarship has helped me. Thank you very
much for your generosity.

Sincerely,
Nozomi Asaoka



